21.02.2011

Meeting 2

Had our second project meeting today with the groups working on What did you eat?
They all seem to be getting on well with the project data collecting. I’m going to write a prompt email to my colleagues who teach the groups full time, to ask them to encourage stragglers to hand in their eating habits diaries. One group has already put everything into a PPT presentation. Other students have lots of video footage of the cooking process for various traditional Bulgarian foods.

There is a growing consensus of opinion that collecting everything and embedding it all into a PPT presentation is the best way to present the data.

I’ve been talking with one of our partners (Mary in Brazil – see message below) about having a SKYPE video chat between our classes. I spoke about this with my groups and there was great interest. It seems the easiest way for us to do this is at around 13.30 which is 9.30 Rio time and we’ll do the chat at my home.

We still have to work out the agenda, but I think an hour with a focus on introductions and a recap of what has been done so far from each of the class representative groups will be a good start. It may be that the students can be asked to think 

Will report back after the video chat.

Keith

Hi Mary

My class are keen on us doing a skype chat.

Can you confirm then that Monday 28th at 9.30 is OK for you?

My students will be out of class then, so those interested will come to my home for the event.

Just let me know if this is still OK.

If it is I think we should do two things:

1) set some kind of an agenda for the event so we don’t have embarrassed silences.

I had in mind that we could ask the students to introduce themselves and recap on what they’ve been doing for the project. I don’t think we should exchange any products just yet (unless you have other ideas).

As the students are still working on their projects, I think it’s best to wait until they have finished products before we exchange.  This way we could prepare the students to be ready to introduce themselves, and say what they’ve done so far.

2) I think it’s a good idea if you and test the video chat function first at least once between now and Monday. Let me know when might be good for you. It’s just a case of two or three minutes to make sure we have audio and video connection clear and sound.

Looking forward to it!

Best wishes

Keith

